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The concrete bridge deck was poured for the bridge on Thursday, July 1.  The concrete will 
now be allowed to cure 7 days before the forms can stripped.  The next phase of the work 
includes performing earthwork when the site dries enough from the rains over the last week.  
Additional upcoming work includes construction of the approach concrete pavement at each 
end of the bridge.     
 
Work is expected to be completed in October.   
 
Weekly updates will be posted on the Peoria County Highway Department website.  If anyone 
has any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Jeff Gilles, Assistant County Engineer at 
(309) 697-6400 x 127 or via email at jgilles@peoriacounty.org.   
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